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Winter is on its way! 

Now that the weather is becoming colder 

please make sure that your child comes to 

school in suitable clothing. If school does 

close because of snow parents will be 

alerted by text and through the new school 

APP 

 

 
School clubs 

Monday – 3.15-4.15 Year 5 football  

Tuesday – 3.15-4.15 Lego club Years 3 & 4 

Wednesday – 3.15-4.15 Years 4 & 5 homework 

club 

Wednesday – 3.15-4.15 years 5 & 6 running 

club  

Wednesday – 3.15-5.00 Karate 

Thursday - 3.15-4.15 Year 6 homework club 

Friday - 3.15-4.15 Table Tennis 

 

Important dates 

Please note the important dates for the 

autumn term 

18th November 9.15a.m. – non-uniform day for 
Pudsey Bear 
25th November – all Keighley Catholic 
schools closed to children 
28th November – all Keighley Catholic 
schools closed to children 
During Advent the children will be collecting 
baby clothes and baby toiletries etc for the 
Gianna project that supports young women 
who are struggling to provide for their babies 
2nd December – non uniform day, but instead 
of bringing in money would you please donate 
a bar of chocolate for the chocolate raffle at 
the Christmas fair 
4th December – Christmas Fair in school 
6th December 2p.m. and 6p.m. – Year 2 
Christmas Nativity  
8th December – Early Years Christmas Nativity 
12th December – Year 6 party 
13th December – Christmas Songs, non-
uniform day 
14th December – Years 1, 2 and 5 Christmas 
parties 
15th December – Reception class and years 3 
and 4 Christmas parties 
16th December – school closes for the 
Christmas holidays 
3rd January – staff training. School closed 
to children 
Wednesday 4th January – school opens for  
children 

 

Home/School Agreement 

We have reviewed our Home/School Agreement 

following changes to our behaviour and uniform 

policies. Please will you sign and return the 

agreement. 

Parent Forum 
The Parent Forum are holding a Christmas Fair 

on 4th December in school between 10a.m. and 

2p.m. There will be lots of activities and stalls 

and of course Father Christmas will be visiting! 

Please come along and support! 

New School APP 

Our new school APP is available to download. 

This APP will allow you to keep in touch and 

keep you up to date with what is happening in 

school. Search in the App Stores for:  

St Joseph’s CPS 

(BD21 1AR) 

 

Family Film Night 

Following the success of the film night in 

October there will be another on Monday 12th 

December at 5.45p.m. The film being shown is 

‘Arthur Christmas’  

Watch out for the flyers 

Christmas Parties 

Letters regarding details of class parties will be 

sent out at the beginning of December 

Dogs 

Dogs are NOT allowed in the playground. This 

includes small dogs that can be carried Please Note 

School will be closed to children Friday 25th 

November and Monday 28th November and 

Monday 3rd January 


